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The Chief Executive Officer

Global Environment Facility

1818 H Street, NW, Mail Stop N8-800
Washington, DC 20433 USA

Dear Dr Naoko Ishii

SUBJECT: DEVELOPMENT BANK OF SOUTHERN AFRICA CO-FINANCING FOR THE
ENVIRONMENTALLY SOUND MANAGEMENT AND DISPOSAL OF POLYCHLORINATED
BIPHENYLS (PCBS) PROJECT IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA, GEF ID 9576

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) would like to confirm its support for the
project titled “Environmentally Sound Management and Disposal of Polychlorinated Biphenyls
in the Republic of South Africa”. Following the Council approval of the Project Identification
Form for this project in November 2017, the DBSA has completed the project preparation
phase and produced the GEF CEO Endorsement request.

The DBSA co-financing for this project is confirmed as ZAR 269 million (circa USD 19.21

million) in form of loans for energy projects for the City of Ekurhuleni Metropolitan Municipality
in the Gauteng Province.

Yours sincerely
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Tshepo Nsimane
Head: Metros, Intermediate Cities and Water Boards
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